
VIDYASAGAR COLLEGE FOR WOMEN 

NOTICE 

 

An IQAC organized Seminar on “A New View of the Solar System” by 

D.P. Duari, Director, Research & Academics, M.P. Birla 

Planetarium, Kolkata, on March, 24, 2017 at 11.00 A.M. in VCFW 

Auditorium (rescheduled from January 55h, 2017). 

All students, teaching and non-teaching staff members are cordially 

invited to attend this seminar. 
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